
OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 

We want to congratulate our Summer 

Fellows and Summer Scholars on pre-

senting their research at the Summer 

Symposium! You all did an amazing 

job! 

UDRAW 

UDRAW is a work-study program that 

allows eligible students to use federal 

funds in order to gain research experi-

ence at the University of Delaware. 

Applications are ongoing and more in-

formation can be found here: https://

www.urp.udel.edu/urp/research-

apprenticeship/ 

 

Contact Info 

Congratulations! 

Key Dates 

Senior Thesis 

• Oct 30th-Nov 3rd: Third Reader 

Group Presentations 

• Nov 15th: Formatting workshop 

• December 4th: UNIV401 progress 

report due, UNIV402 deadline for 

defense 

• December 8th: UNIV402 Final 

copy due 

 

Winter Fellows  

• November 1st: Applications 

opens 

McNair Scholars 

• November 27th: Application 

Deadline 

 

Conference & Travel 

Awards 

• November 15th: Application 

Deadline for Fall 2023 Semester 

 

National Conference on Un-

dergraduate Research 

• December 8th: Presentation Sub-

mission portal closes 

Congratulations to Summer Scholars 

Zarah Zurita & Bailey Blewitt on 

getting their undergraduate research 

published in peer reviewed journals! 

New & Noteworthy 

Zarah’s research 

can be found here 

Bailey’s research 

can be found here 
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